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From: Rhonda Bristow [rhondalbristow@optusnet.com.au] 
Sent: Tuesday, 25 August 2009 9:17 PM 
To: NSW Redistribution 
Subject: Nth Sydney & Bradfield Boundaries 

Importance: High 

To the Redistribution Committee for New South Wales 

I believe that the northern, Nth Sydney & the southern Bradfield boundary should run along Boundary St and not 
Fullers Rd. This is a far more natural boundary and a distinct division between existing suburbs. 

Regards, 
Rhonda Bristow 
Neutral Bay NSW Australia 2089 
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